We are broken hearted
to announce the sudden
passing of Darryl Towns.

He will be missed terribly
by his family in Yellowknife
and Edmonton, his
coworkers at Weaver &
Devore, and his many
friends. His humour,
kindness, and welcoming
presence will be
remembered by countless
people. Our lives will never
be the same without him.

A celebration of life will be
held at a later date.




